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 We had our yearly bus inspection and everything passed.  All the staff did a 

great job on getting the buses cleaned top to bottom inside and outside.  There is 

a lot of work that goes into getting our buses ready every year to pass inspection.  

 Also the 3 new buses we purchased got here and passed inspection, all the 

buses are ready for the new school year. 

 The mechanics brought bus #516 to Greatfalls to get some work done on it 

and it was completed and picked up. Now we have bus #521 in Greatfalls getting 

work done. 

   The staff continue to work on the district vehicles and got them cleaned up 

before the beginning of the school year.  We got the new G.P.S equipment and 

now they need to be installed in the district vehicles and buses. 

 The staff has also been cleaning around the bus garage and keeping the 

lawn cut for fire safety. 

 We hauled 8 students for the two week Special Services summer school 

program. 

 The summer Book Mobile had a total of 527 children participants in check 

out books and also received some for free. Napi also donated lots of books for the 

Book Mobile. 

 We have had some drivers start doing trips already for the 2018-2019 

school year. So far the drivers have a daily run to East Glacier for the BHS Golfers. 

There was one overnighter for the golf in Butte. We have 27 trips scheduled for 

August. 

   This conclude are report for August  

  


